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SNOW REMOVAL CONCERN 
 
 
The Dodge County Highway Commission would like to remind property owners that it is unsafe 
and illegal to push snow into the public highway.  Snow left on the roadway or shoulder areas 
becomes a hazard to motorists and snow removal personnel. 
 
Section 346.94(5) of the Wisconsin Statutes prohibits this action.  The fine for this violation is 
$200.50. 
 
Please avoid the hazard and possible fines by being safe and responsible with all snow removal 
operations on or near a public roadway. 
 
It is also recommended that any equipment used to remove snow on or near a public roadway 
be equipped with adequate lighting to provide safe visibility for approaching traffic at all times 
and in all weather conditions. 
 
 
Dodge County Highway Commission 
Brian Field 
Highway Commissioner 


